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For Immediate Release: Wednesday, August 02, 2006
Tropical Storm Chris moving away from the island; 

Today is a normal working day;
GREAT BAY, St. Maarten (GIS) – Governor Mathias Voges, says that today Wednesday, August 2, 2006 is a normal business and government working day.

Voges told the Government Information Service (GIS) this morning that a number of inquiries have come in to the Office of Disaster Management & Preparedness on whether today everything would be closed due to the passing of Tropical Storm Chris, and this is not the case.  

“Today is a normal working day for everybody who has to report to work.  Tropical Storm Chris is moving away from our area, but we will release more information on this as we receive it.  It’s business as usual for the public and private sectors,” Governor Voges told the GIS early Wednesday morning.
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